
UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA 
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_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Ref. No-C/534/Circular     Date-29/11/2017 
 

 

To 

The Principal  / Teacher-in-Charge 

of all the Colleges Affiliated to the  

University of Calcutta. 

 

Sub: Increase in intake in respect of B.A, B.Sc, B.Com & other UG 

Courses with effect from the session 2018-19 

 

 

Madam/Sir,  

 

In case you are planning to apply for increase in intake of B.A, B.Sc, 

B.Com & other UG Courses from the session 2018-19, kindly ensure that 

such application (along with requisite papers) reaches this office within 

15.12.2017. 

This will enable us to process the applications in such a way that 

you get requisite time for complying with the conditions laid down by the 

university experts. 
 

 Thanking you, 

 

                                 Yours faithfully, 

 

 

                                                                                           Nishat Alam 

                 Deputy Inspector of Colleges 

 

 

 

 
 


